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Hon, Cuy Fox
Van Tlook, Horth Dakota

Deay Mr. Fox:

This will acknowledge and thank you for your
recent letter relative to the settlement received by the
ndlans because of the Carrison Dam project.

Wi

I am checking into this matter and will advise
you just as soon as I find out anything.

¥ith kindest regards and just every good wish,
Iam

Zincerely,
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